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FAA Notification Not Required 

47 C.F.R. § 25.115 requires applicants for a new license that involves an earth 
station structure over 6.1 meters above ground level to explain why FAA notification is 
not required.  

The Middletown, VA 9.4m Earth Station will be over 6.1 meters off the ground. 
However, pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 17.7, FAA notification is not required as the antenna 
structure is located in an area with existing structures of equal or greater heights. 


